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FIBONACCI RESEARCH CONFERENCE ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Fibonacci Association and the University of Patras, Greece, would 
like to announce their intentions to jointly sponsor an international con-
ference on Fibonacci numbers and their applications. This conference is 
tentatively set for late August or early September of 1984. Anyone inter-
ested in presenting a paper or attending the conference should contact: 

G. E. BERGUM, EDITOR 
THE FIBONACCI QUARTERLY 
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 
SOUTH DAKOTA STATE UNIVERSITY 
BOX 2220 
BROOKINGS, SD 57007-1297 

PROFESSOR ANDREAS N. PHILSPPOU 
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 
UNIVERSITY OF PATRAS 
PATRAS, GREECE 

FREE TEXTBOOK OFFER! 

For a limited time, The Fibonacci Association will provide free 
copies of its publication AN INTRODUCTION TO FIBONACCI DISCOVERY 
by Brother Alfred Brousseau to any qualified teacher of mathe-
matics, or any institution, offering an undergraduate course in 
Fibonacci numbers. 

This publication, designed and written by one of the cofounders 
of The Fibonacci Association, has been used as a textbook by 
teachers of undergraduate mathematics students for many years. 
For those instructors or mathematics department heads who are 
not familiar with the contents of AN INTRODUCTION TO FIBONACCI 
DISCOVERY, a complimentary copy of this publication is available 
upon request. 

The only cost for these free textbooks will be a minimum charge 
for postage and handling. Instructors or institutions contem-
plating a course in Fibonacci numbers should write to THE FIBO-
NACCI ASSOCIATION, UNIVERSITY OF SANTA CLARA, SANTA CLARA, CALI-
FORNIA 95053, indicating the dates of the courses to be offered 
and the number of textbooks that will be needed. 
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